
The Well hosts a live-streamed conference
Tuesday 8 October, 2019, 8.00-9.30pm

www.methodist.org.uk/homegrown

An event for parents and carers

Venue .....................................................................................................

Contact ...................................................................................................

http://www.methodist.org.uk/homegrown


Homegrown is a conference exploring how faith is grown at 
home. As parents and carers, how can we nurture faith with our 
children and young people and spur each other on to encounter 
Jesus in our everyday lives? This event offers opportunities to hear 
from families about what works for them and practical tips on 
putting faith at the centre of our lives.

Take part by watching live with us on Tuesday 8 October,  
8.00-9.30pm. This is an event for those exploring ways to grow 
faith at home. Be part of the online conversation via social 
media and enjoy discussions with other parents and carers as we 
gather together on the day.

Find out more about the exciting programme  
at www.methodist.org.uk/homegrown.

This event is delivered in 
collaboration with Parenting for 
Faith and Care for the Family’s 
initiatives, the Kitchen Table Project 
and Who Let The Dads Out?

http://www.methodist.org.uk/homegrown
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